
St.  Theresa  gearing  up  for
Christmas dinner
St. Theresa Catholic Church welcomes anyone and everyone to
its  Fifth  annual  Community  Christmas  Dinner  and  Festive
Celebration on Christmas Day beginning at 3pm and continuing
into the early evening.

The holiday event will be in Grace Hall on the corner of
Highway 50 and Lyons Boulevard in South Lake Tahoe.

If you know anyone who would be alone on Christmas, or does
not have the wherewithal to prepare a holiday meal, encourage
them to come and celebrate this day with others.

If you would like to help plan, organize and implement St.
Theresa  Community  Christmas,  call  Sue  Jackson  at  (530)
544.4007 or send an email to tahoecommunitychristmas@live.com.
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